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Update 

Dear Colt Families, 
 
We hope this email finds you safe.  Please see below an update from the district.  As a 
reminder, please continue to monitor the PISD webpage for return to school information.  
 
 
 
UPDATE: Thursday, 8/31/2017 5:15 pm 

PLEASE SHARE! 

Pasadena ISD has not officially determined when school will resume as all campuses are 
being thoroughly evaluated and inspected for damages caused by Hurricane Harvey. Our 
goal is to ensure that all campuses are safe and ready for students. 

Thompson Intermediate has sustained a tremendous amount of flood damage and will 
take longer to repair than other campuses. At this moment, a plan is being drafted to 
house both Thompson Intermediate and Beverly Hills Intermediate at the Beverly Hills 
Campus. 

We ask that you please be patient as we continue to evaluate 67 campuses. Please stay 
tuned to our Social Media (Facebook, Twitter), Web Page (www1.pasadenaisd.org), 
district robocalls and local media outlets for updates. 

 

Neighbors TeleHealth - Online Service 

Neighbors Telehealth aims to help Houstonians remotely connect with healthcare 

providers free of charge, in light of the city’s current catastrophic conditions caused 

by Hurricane Harvey. Please click on the Link to download the help guide to connect with 

providers. 

 

http://www1.pasadenaisd.org/
https://www.nec24.neighborstelehealth.com/assets/img/StepByStepProcessforNeighborhoodCare_Secure%20Message.pdf


 Lomax Social Media 

Facebook – Carter Lomax Middle School 

Twitter - @CarterLomaxMS 

 

Thank you. 

 

Erika Box 

Peer Facilitator 
Carter Lomax Middle School                                                             
PasadenaISD                                                                
713-740-5230 
ebox@pasadenaisd.org 
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